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A C T I V I T Y  B U L L E T I N



J U N E  A C T I V I T I E S  W I T H  H E A D L I N E S

4 JUNE 2022 
The construction teachers of  Ministry of
National  Education and the project  experts
have completed the on-the-job training
programs for  the professions of
construction painter ,  plasterboard operator
and scaffolding personnel .  

10 JUNE 2022
PROJECT TEAM MEETING
The project  team had a  meeting with the
Secretary General  and they shared the
developments on the processes and ideas
about  the opening meeting.

13 JUNE 2022
THEMATIC MONITORING VISIT OF THE
MINISTRY OF NATIONAL EDUCATION 
On June 13 ,  2022,  the thematic  monitoring
experts  of  the Ministry of  National  Education
came for  the monitoring visit  of  the Leader
Construction Teachers Project .  
During the visit ,  our  project  activit ies  were
viewed and the experts  answered our  questions
regarding the upcoming activit ies  by sharing
their  remarks and reviews.  
The training needs analyses which are one of
the outputs of  the project  were reviewed.  The
experts  shared their  remarks on the points  to
be amended.  They were also informed on the
opening meeting of  the project .

8 JUNE 2022
The programs were submitted to  the
Directorate General  for  Vocational  and
Technical  Education of  the Ministry of
National  Education.

This project is co-financed by the Europen Union
and the Republic of Turkey

This publishing was prepared with financial contribution of the European Union and the Republic of Turkey.
The Turkish Employers’ Association of Construction Industries is the only responsible for the content of this publishing and this content is not obliged to represent

the opinion and position of the European Union or the Republic of Turkey by no means.



14 JUNE 2022
TALKS WITH THE COMPANIES
There had been a  meeting with one of  the
companies that  could provide service for  the
opening meeting.  In  the fol lowing days ,  the
meeting took place with other  companies to  get
suggestions and opinions.  

16 JUNE 2022
MEETING WITH THE PROJECT EXPERTS 
The project  coordinator  Görkem Deniz ÖKBAY
and the Sectoral  Competence Development
Center  manager Ömer Kaan ŞİMİT had a
meeting with the project  experts  that
concluded the training needs analyses and they
evaluated the current  situation.

24 JUNE 2022
İNTES WEEKLY BULLETIN 
The developments on the Leader  Construction
Teachers Project  appeared in the weekly
bulletin of  İNTES.   

28 JUNE 2022
OPENING MEETING 
For the opening meeting of  the Leader
Construction Teachers Project  that  was planned
to take place in July ,  the companies that  could
provide service were contacted.
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